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Circular (Grade Nur-12)

“There is no exercise better for the heart than reaching down and lifting people 

up”

Dear Parents 

Greetings ! 

This is to inform you that the  Blossom Center has  taken a magnificent  initiative this Raksha 

Bandhan. The students with special needs have made rakhis  that  will be displayed in  a stall  

and sold in the school on 29th August 2023, Tuesday. The cost for each rakhi will be between 

Rs 10-15 and the proceeds of the stall will be given to charity. So let us buy these rakhis which 

are made with sheer compassion and warmth by these young gems. 

Looking forward to your cooperation. 

Thank you 

Warm Regards

Team RGS 

                                                                    


